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H.E. Tiit RIISALO

Minister for Economic Affairs and

Information Technology

10 122 Tallinn

ESTONIA

Re: Invitation to attend the Tallinn Digital Summit, 19-20 November 2024 in Tallinn, Estonia

Dear Minister Riisalo,

1 would like to express my sincere gratitude for the invitation to attend the Tallinn Digital Summit,
which will take place from November 19 to 20, 2024, in Tallinn, Estonia.

Securing our digital future is of utmost importance. By aligning objectives and strengthening
partnerships, we can build a safer and more connected world for future generations. This summit
highlights Estoni&s significant role in advancing digital transformation on the global stage.

1 would have been delighted to attend the summit and engage in discussions on this important
topic. However, 1 regret to inform you that, due to an outgoing visit, 1 am unable to participate
this year.

1 wish you a successful summit and fruitful discussions.

Yours sincerely,

Elisa MARGUE

Minister delegate to the Prime minister

for Media and Connectivity

17. 10. 202
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